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Sukaina Devraj

From: Hannah Burt
Sent: 19 June 2024 15:07
To: Planning Control
Subject: RE: Response To Application Number NY/2024/0072/FUL at Land at Mowbray 

School, Masham Road, Bedale, North Yorkshire, DL8 2SD

Hi Sukaina 
 
Yes that is no problem at all with it being reworded. The condition was not aimed at school staff and only, as you have 
correctly assumed below, relates to those associated with the development.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Hannah Burt 
Project Engineer |
Area 2 – Thirsk Office | Thirsk Industrial Park, 
York Road, Thirsk, YO7 3BX 
Telephone: 0300 131 2 131  
Email: Area2.Thirsk@northyorks.gov.uk 
 
www.northyorks.gov.uk 
 

 
 

 

OFFICIAL 

From: Planning Control <Planning.Control@northyorks.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 3:02 PM 
To: Hannah Burt 
Subject: RE: Response To Application Number NY/2024/0072/FUL at Land at Mowbray School, Masham Road, 
Bedale, North Yorkshire, DL8 2SD 
 
Good afternoon Hannah, 
 
Thank you for providing consultation response (attached herewith) for the above planning application. 
 
I have received the following query from the Applicant in relation to the wording of the recommended condition HC-
24 Onsite Parking, On-Site Storage and Construction Traffic During Development: 
 

HC-24 
Can I please confirm that the wording on the conditions 'part a - onsite parking capable of accommodating 
all staff and sub contractors vehicles clear of the public highway' 
Is purely for during construction and is amended to say 'part a - onsite parking capable of accommodating 
contractors staff and sub contractors vehicles clear of the public highway'. 

 
Please can you assist with the query and the suggested amended wording of the condition.  
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I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sukaina 
 
Sukaina Devraj  
Planning Officer  
 
North Yorkshire Council  
Planning (Minerals and Waste Team) 
Community Development 
County Hall 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AD 
 
Tel: 01609 535611 | Mobile: 07773 164580  
Email: sukaina.devraj@northyorks.gov.uk  
Web: www.northyorks.gov.uk  
 
All e-mails in connection with planning applications MUST be sent to planning.control@northyorks.gov.uk with the NY 
ref. no within the subject line of the e-mail and the Case Officer to whom the e-mail is sent rather than the personal e-
mail addresses of individual members of staff. 
 

 
 

 

OFFICIAL 

From: Hannah Burt 
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 1:36 PM 
To: Planning Control <Planning.Control@northyorks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Response To Application Number NY/2024/0072/FUL at Land at Mowbray School, Masham Road, Bedale, 
North Yorkshire, DL8 2SD 
 

Please find attached my response in relation to the above planning application.  

Regards  

Hannah Burt  

 

 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Hannah Burt  
Project Engineer |
Area 2 – Thirsk Office | Thirsk Industrial Park,  
York Road, Thirsk, YO7 3BX  
Telephone: 0300 131 2 131  
Email: Area2.Thirsk@northyorks.gov.uk <mailto:Area2.Thirsk@northyorks.gov.uk>  
 
www.northyorks.gov.uk <http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/>  




